
Comments Template for Approval of Transmission Elements Under $50 Million Straw Proposal 
 

  Page 1 of 1 

Stakeholder Comments Template 
 

Approval of Transmission Elements Under $50 Million – ISO Straw 

  

Straw Proposal, posted June 1, 2012 
 
 

Please submit comments June 14, 2012. 
 

Submitted by Company Date Submitted 

Karen Shea 
 
(626) 302-9328 

Southern California Edison 
 

June 14, 2012 

 
 
SCE has reviewed the CAISO's Straw proposal titled, Approval of Transmission Elements Under $50 
Million.  SCE also participated in the CAISO's stakeholder meeting on this proposal on June 7, 2012.  
SCE also understands that the CAISO plans to post its final draft proposal on June 18 and stakeholders 
will have a chance to comment on July 2. 
 
In order to further assess any potential concerns with the proposal, SCE would appreciate the CAISO 
addressing in more detail how the stakeholder process will work for projects that the CAISO is 
considering to approve that are under $50 million and on an accelerated timeline in advance of the TPP 
approval.  SCE also understands from the description on page 7 of the Straw that there will be an 
opportunity for stakeholders to comment before presenting the identified element to management for 
approval, SCE is interested in better understanding this process and how the CAISO plans to address 
stakeholder comments provided during that process.   

 
SCE appreciates the opportunity to participate in this stakeholder process and looks forward to working 
with the CAISO on its final draft proposal. 


